
Liberty Utilities
Steven E. Mullen

Manager, Rates and Regulatory
Phone 603-216-3516

Email Steven.Mullen@libertyutilities.com

N~~P[IC~
December 21, 2015

Via First-Class and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Re: DE 15-246: Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. dibla Liberty
Utilities License by Notification of Existing Crossings on Existing Poles

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I
hereby request a withdrawal of the Company’s filing showing water crossings for Liberty
Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. and Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp.
facilities, and therefore request that the above-referenced docket be closed.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me
should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Steven E. Mullen
Manager, Rates and Regulatory

cc: Service List
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